

Lunghio 1994

JF:vr

Premier of New South Wales Australia

15th June 1994

Mrs Lena Gustin "Mamma Lena"

Dear Mrs Gustin

I understand that you will be celebrating your 80th Birthday at a luncheon to be held at the Apia Club, which co-incidentally is celebrating its 34th birthday, on Sunday 10th July, 1994.

May I congratulate you on achieving this milestone in your life and join with your friends and colleagues in wishing you all the very best on this important occasion. You have worked tirelessly for the Italian community since your arrival in this country in 1956 and the many accolades you have received over the years is an acknowledgment of that hard work.

As you are joined by family, friends and colleagues I send my best wishes for a most enjoyable celebration.

Yours sincerely

John Fahey Premier